
Annual Report for AED – July 2022 
 
 
 
 

Jim  took over running the committee 
-All 5 AEDs have been checked and pads and batteries replaced as necessary 
- This has depleted the AED fund and application has been made to TDC for community 
funding (Aileen) 
- Jim is going to run an AED users course 
 


